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 The next meeting of Tent #23 will held at  

The Delavan Community Centre  

on Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 6:30pm 
 

 

FRATERNITY, CHARITY, LOYALTY 

JANUARY 2024 

 

 

 

LOOKING FORWARD TO 2024 

 
     We are planning an exciting year for Tent 23.  Plans are 

underway to provide a variety of interesting meetings for our 

membership.  We welcome Chris Brooks who will provide a step 

back in time when she presents “Wedded Bliss Through the Ages” 

which looks at the traditions, superstitions and customs 

influencing weddings from Queen Victoria to the brides of 

Wisconsin.  David Desimone of the Wisconsin Historical Society 

will be invited to share “Why Old Places Matter”.  Our own 

member, Susan Schroeder who has worked with veterans for 

twenty years will share her experiences coordinating benefits for 

their education.  Susan works in her position at the Waukesha 

Technical College.  We hope to welcome General Kilburn Knox, to 

one of our meetings.  Knox was the First Governor of the 

Milwaukee Soldiers Home from 1889-1891. Knox is portrayed by 

Steve Michaels. It should be a most informative and exciting 

evening.  Tent members always look forward to our “Christmas in 

July” when historic games are played and presents exchanged.  A 

power-point program is being planned allowing the Tent to visit 

the Civil War monuments in Wisconsin from the comfort of our 

meeting room.  Our annual November elves meeting will find us 

wrapping gifts, preparing candy packets for veterans and signing 

holiday cards.  We plan to adopt another homeless veteran for the 

Christmas holiday who resides at the Housing 4 Our Vets shelter 

in Janesville.  

     We hope you will be as excited about the plans for 2024 as the 

editor of the newsletter! 

HAPPY 

NEW YEAR  

TO ALL OF YOU 

http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~wimclduv/
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WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA 

The Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War, 

Henry Harnden, Camp #2 of Madison 

honored those veterans buried at Forest Hill 

Cemetery celebrating the annual “Wreaths 

Across America” event on December 17, 

2023.  Members of Tent 23 participated in 

the event assisting with the laying of wreaths 

at each gravesite.  The annual event has over 

4,225 participating locations across the 

country to include private, public and 

national cemeteries.  The wreaths are laid 

following a ceremony honoring those 

veterans buried at each site.  Barb Pahlow, 

(bottom left photo) is seen preparing to lay a 

wreath. 

 The mission of Wreaths Across America is to 

remember the fallen, honor those who serve 

and teach the next generation the value of 

freedom. 

  

 OUR VERY OWN ENERGIZER  BUNNY! 
    

   Ashley-Anne Hobbins took the opportunity to 

partner with a Department of Defense supported Angel 

Force event in Irvine, California in December.  The 

event recognized Vietnam Veterans.  Not only did the 

honorees receive commemorative lapel pins for their 

service, but Ashley-Anne also provided each Veteran 

with a framed certificate recognizing and honoring 

their heroic service to our country.  

   We are proud to have this young lady as a member of 

our Tent.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sister Susan Fallon presented our Brothers 

who were Vietnam Veterans and members of 

the Hans Heg Camp 15 of the Sons of the 

Union Veterans with commemorative lapel 

pins for their service to our country.  Tent 23 

has been a commemorative partner with the 

Vietnam Veterans Commemorative Program 

since its inception. 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE 54
TH

 ANNUAL PATRIOTIC LUNCHEON 

Saturday, February 3, 2024 at 12:30 p.m. 

Aliotos Restaurant, 3041 N. Mayfair Road, Wauwatosa, Wisconsin 

Luncheon Buffet:  $25 per person, Registration information sent to members by email 
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Tent 23 made one homeless veteran by the name of Charles a very 

happy individual when they adopted and supplied all of the items 

on his 2023 Christmas wish list.  Our members who donated items 

for this event are exceptional and caring individuals who 

understand and value the sacrifices of those who served to protect 

our freedom.  Thank you for your generosity and kindness. 

 

Thank you Sister Mary Picard 

for reaching out to our Vets in 

Milwaukee with holiday cards! 

 

 

The 2024 Harriet Tubman 

commemorative coins have 

been released by the US 

Mint recognizing her birth 

and the extraordinary work 

Tubman had done regarding 

the Underground Railroad. 

DAUGHTERS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR, 1861-1865 

NATIONAL CONVENTION 

JULY 31 – AUGUST 4, 2024 

EMBASSY SUITES BY HILTON, SCOTTSDALE, ARIZONA 


